The Chautauqua Lake Family is honored to spotlight one of our 2021 retirees, bus driver Jill
Andriaccio. Mrs. Andriaccio has over three decades of bus driving experience, starting her
career at Mayville in 1987 before transitioning to Chautauqua Lake with the merger.

When asked what her favorite part of being a bus driver was, she quickly answered, “The kids!”
She got started as a bus driver because she wanted something to do that would allow her to be
home when her kids were home. She has
always enjoyed being a bus driver for
Chautauqua Lake and commented that it is
,agreat school district to work for.

48 Dr. Liddell, superintendent, shared, “Jill has

| always been an amazing employee, she
was super kind to our students and to her
fellow colleagues. She was willing to help
in any way as she was always the first to
step up when we needed additional routes
covered.” He went on to say, “she became
part of school culture in many positive ways
and was a great mentor to countless fellow
drivers. Her strong work ethic and pleasant
demeanor will be missed.”

Looking ahead to retirement, Mrs.
Andriaccio plans to do lots of hunting and
other outdoor activities. She also plans to
spend a lot more time dedicated to travel. When asked if she had any parting words, Mrs.
Andriaccio remarked, “It's been one heck of aride!” The district and extended Chautauqua
Lake Family thanks Mrs. Andriaccio for her 35 years of service to our great community!




